
Reading:
We have finished up all our 
beginning of the year 
assessments. Next week, we 
will begin small reading 
groups.  We have a lot of 
great readers this year!  We 
are going to focus on 
comprehension skills and 
learn how to use a graphic 
organizer to organize our 
thoughts and set a purpose 
for reading. 
Writing:
We are writing Personal 
Narratives.  We are learning 
how to write a good lead and 
hook the reader.

Word Work:
Contrasting Short and Long Vowel 
Sounds
Math:
Addition Strategies 
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We will use the 
computer chrome 
books a lot this year.  
If you would prefer 
your child not share 
the headset, please 
send in ear buds and 
we will keep them in 
a Ziplocs bag with 
their name on it.

Sept. 22 – Early Out
Sept. 29 – No 
School
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